Memorial for
D. Jenness |
Anthropologica

Saint Paul University in Otta-
wa, Canada plans to honor the
memory of Dr. Diamond Jenness
in a special issue of the school’s
journal and needs the help of
Alaskans to do so.

Dr. Jenness landed very near
Prudhoe Bay while with the
Canadian Arctic Expedition of
1913-1916.

While in Canada, he was
adopted by an Eskimo family.

“To the end of his days,” a
university spokesman wrote, “‘he
wondered and worried about the
future of the native peoples of
the North.”

Known as the Canadian Re-
search Centre for Anthropology,
the university would like to hear
from anyone in Alaska who met
or knew Dr. Jenness.

“We would like reminiscences
and tributes to this man,” the-
spokesman said, “who put his
humanity before his research and
served both well.”

The journal in which Dr. Jen-
ness will be honored is Anthro-
pologica. Send all information to
Jim Lotz, Saint Paul University,
223 Main, Ottawa 1, Canada.



